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2021 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

PRESIDENT     John Pearce 

VICE PRESIDENT      Ronnie Brown 

SECRETARY      Zoey Chapman  

TREASURER     Pat Hogan 

CLUB CAPTAIN     Les Nicholson  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS  

    Paulette Lindley 

    Rick Pask 

    Steven Griffiths  

      FEBRUARY 2022 FIXTURES  
 

SATURDAY 5TH 

Opening Day 

Single Stableford 8.30 Shotgun 

Trophy Donor – Scott & Karla Weiting 

(BBQ Lunch at end of play) 

Normal Golf Fees + $5.00 for BBQ 

Commencement Eclectic Competition 

Played throughout the year – 

5th Feb to 19th Nov 

 

SUNDAY 6TH - Single Stableford 

 

SATURDAY 12TH 

Monthly Medal – Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – John Pearce 

Multi Sharpening 

(Top 8 to qualify for Match Play) 

Players must declare if they wish to 

qualify prior to tee off. 

 

SUNDAY 13TH - Single Stroke 

 
SATURDAY 19TH 

Single Stableford – 11.00 Shotgun 

Produce Day – (deferred from Nov 21) 

Trophy Donor – McEachran Family 

 

SUNDAY 20TH - Single Stableford 

 

SATURDAY 26TH 

SINGLE  STROKE 

Trophy Donor – Club 

 

SUNDAY 27TH 

Single Stroke 

 

 

 

COVID UPDATE 
Patrons must check in using the Check in Qld App  

displayed as they enter the Clubhouse. 

Patrons must wear masks inside the Clubhouse if not 

sitting, eating, or drinking. 

Unvaccinated Patrons playing Golf must Check in using 

the Check in Qld App to enter the Clubhouse to 

purchase take away food and beverages to consume 

on the Golf course and use the facilities. 

 
 

Volunteers Required 
Our first Working Bee for 2022 will be Sunday February 

27th, from 8am-12pm. Utes & Trailers are a bonus if 

you have one available on the day to help with course 

clean-up. Please sign up at the bar or email 

calclub@bigpond.net.au. Lunch is provided.  

 

 

Sunday afternoon Chook Run 
2 Person Ambrose - 2.00pm Shot gun start 

Chooks & Beers will be allocated to Winners and Pin 

Shots with a card draw for the remaining Prizes giving 

all a chance to Win!!!! 
 

 
 

DONATIONS – Calling for any working second-hand 

tools, if you have any tools that you are interested in 

donating to the Workshop can you please email 

calcub@bigpond.net.au and our Workshop co-

ordinator will be in contact asap.  

mailto:calcub@bigpond.net.au

